
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Peace, Love & Cupcakes - Baking Club 

A huge thank you goes out to our Peace, Love & 

Cupcakes baking club. They made cupcakes and sold 

them at our Spelling Bee in April. The group was able 

to raise approximately $50.00 to give to charity! Stay 

tuned to what they will do next! Thank you to their 

families for the supplies and support of this club! 

Corvette’s Got Talent Show  

On Wednesday, April 25, we had our Corvette’s Got Talent show. It was a HUGE success. 
There were three shows in total, two during the day and one that night! The performers 
got better and better and better with each show. A big thank you to all of the staff, 
students, families, caretakers, and more for all of the hard work put in to make this 
event so fantastic! When you’re in the school, take a look at our TV screen to see 
pictures of the different acts and performers! Way to go Corvette - We’ve Got Talent! 

Uniform Reminders 

Please ensure that your child is adhering to the dress code now that we are in the third 
month of school. Bottoms (pants, skirts, etc.) must be grey!  Tops must be white, blue or 

pink Corvette shirts!Thank you for your co-operation! 



 

Corvette Council May Newsletter 

Hello Parents,  

Can you believe in less than 2 months the school year will be over? You may have heard 
rumors of a big end of school bash from your kids. Well the rumor is true, on Saturday 
June 23 ​rd​, the Corvette School Council is hosting an end of school bash (Summer 
Splash).  The School Council has been working hard to ensure the day is a success, we 
have great plans with many fun and exciting activities, keep your eyes out for more 
information. Until that time we would like more parents to get involved prior to and 
throughout the day of the event. I would encourage you to visit the Council Facebook 
page or contact us by email at corvetteparentcouncil@gmail.com and lookout for the 
next parent council meetings. Hope to see you there. 

~ The Parent Council 


